
 
  

  

                                                                                                                         09 June 2025 

 

Dear Outsource Team, 

On behalf of the board, staff, and most importantly, the children of Coega Door of Hope, we 

would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your generous food donation made on the 5th 

of June 2025. 

Your support means more than words can express. As a children’s home, we rely heavily on 

the kindness of partners like you to ensure that the young lives entrusted to our care are 

nourished, healthy, and given the opportunity to thrive. Your donation helps us not only 

meet their daily needs but also reminds them that they are valued and supported by the 

broader community. 

Thank you once again for choosing to partner with us in bringing hope and care to 

vulnerable children. We look forward to a continued relationship in the future. 

Warm regards, 

Dr. Anelisiwe Magula] 

Treasurer, Coega Door of Hope 

083404433  
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